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ReSubmission of Brookheart Subdivision Preliminary Plat

SUMMARY: This preliminary plat was submitted and approved by the Crossville Regional Planning
Commission at the July 19, 2018 meeting. Since no work on the development has been done, the
preliminary plat has expired. The owner/developer is resubmitting the preliminary plat for approval.

Minutes from the July 19, 2018 meeting in regard to the plat:

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends the reapproval of the preliminary plat.

NECESSARY PLANNING COMMISSION ACTION:  Approve the preliminary plat.
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